
 

                                                                            

From the Editor’s Desk:  
     

The Rotary Club of Danbury could be grounded for 

months, not just 3 weeks including today, but we will 

just have to play it by ear. Many if not most of our 

members are in the highly vulnerable group, so we 

have to be prudent and stay safe.  The Spoke will 

continue to be published, and we will keep all of you 

informed regarding future meetings.  This is very 

serious business, so practice all of the good health 

habits the CDC recommends, and we will see you 

when we see you.  Good luck to all.  

  
  Tary’s Rotary Minute: 

In April of 1970 the Danbury 
Public Library moved from its old 
building at the corner of Main 
and Library Place to the beautiful 
new building at Main and West 
St.  Our club willingly embraced 
the moving project, and received 
accolades from the community 
and news media, for its efforts.  
Those who participated found 

the project a fun and satisfying fellowship event. 
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